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Year 7 Report 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Firstly I would like to say thank you for all of the support that you have given to the college this year.  It 
has been a real pleasure working with Year 7 and I am looking forward to continuing as their Head of 
Year. I enclose you child’s final academic report for this year and congratulate all students on their many 
achievements.  
  
Most students were invited to attend the Year 7 rewards visit to Woodlands Adventure Park this term to 
celebrate their hard work and successes over the last year. 
  
I would like to take this opportunity to ask that for the start of the new term you take some time to look at 
the college uniform policy online and this brief summary to ensure that all uniform purchased over the 
summer break conforms to the uniform policy. We expect all students to return in September in full and 
correct uniform and action will be taken against students who do not comply.  
  
If you have any concerns or questions regarding this report or you have any other queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me, Hazel Blackmore,  or your child’s tutor. 
  
Yours sincerely  

                                                      
Mrs Hazel Blackmore                                                        Mr Gareth Smith 
Head of Year 7                                                                  Assistant Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


